To: name@email.com
From: name@email.com
Subject: Business Recommendation Letter
Dear Mr. Watts.
Concerning your inquiry letter dated 10th September 2010, I would like to recommend to you the services of the Galaxy Internet service providers. Our organization has been using the internet services of this service provider for the past three years, and we are delighted with the services that they provide.
In fact, if you can check with all the major organizations prevailing in the city, they are all employing the services provided by the Galaxy Internet service providers. If you want to check out any other internet providers, you can check out 24*7 online Cable Network service providers. Their services are quite impressive, but there are issues with connectivity and their customer care services are not up to the mark. Both this service providers have their main office at Churchstow so that you can contact them even during the midnight in the case of any inconvenience. If you have any further queries, feel free to call us at the following number no. 8975615231.
With best wishes,
Yours sincerely,
Kian E. Clark.
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